Subject: Support for local careers events in your towns - August and February
 
 
Kia ora Koutou
 
Previously, an annual jobs and careers event for Rangitahi was held in Thames, but with the challenges our communities have been through over the last six months we think that it’s important to bring a careers road show into each of our Communities around the peninsula to give more young people access to jobs and careers information.
 
To make this happen, Council is working with the Connected team Connected – Employment, Education and Training, Te Huarahi, the Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Social Development  
 
We start with a mini Roadshow – 28 August to 1st September 2023
 
Monday - Whangamata
Tuesday - Tairua
Wednesday - Whitianga
Thursday - Coromandel
Friday - Thames
 
And a second larger roadshow between the 18th - 23rd February 2024 with the Inzone interactive bus.
 
Each event will be hosted at the school, and is open to students and whanau. (Tairua venue TBC)
 
We’d like the support of each local business association to
 
· Promote the event through your regular channels and seek the support of local businesses to donate items for promoting the event to young people.
· Promote the opportunity for businesses to take part in the event in their town to share information about careers in their industry.
· Support the event to be tailored to the local needs of each community.
 
If you can help make the careers event a success for the young people in your town then please contact our Community Partnerships Coordinator Helen Flynn Helen.Flynn@tcdc.govt.nz to discuss.
 
Kind regards
 
Mitch
 
 
 
Mitch King
Economic Development Lead
027 227 5743
 
Thames-Coromandel District Council
Private Bag, 515 Mackay Street, Thames. 
p: 07 868 0200    f: 07 868 0234
e: mitchell.king@tcdc.govt.nz 
w: www.tcdc.govt.nz
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